
 

    
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

  
    

    
 

  
     

      
  

 
   
     

    
    

 
 

 
      

       
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a great organization, The 
Baby Fold. Founded in 1902, The Baby Fold is a multi-service agency that serves 28 counties in Central 
Illinois and is dedicated to transforming children’s lives. 

The Baby Fold offers life-critical support such as foster care, special education, early childhood 
programming, and adoption support. Part of its mission is to care for the youngest citizens so they can 
be blessed with stable and loving homes, which helps them forge a path for a successful future. It is a 
unique resource that has a strong heritage and presence in the community. 

None of these crucial services would be possible without the amazing people that stand behind The 
Baby Fold. The team is truly exceptional, embodying compassion, dedication, and expertise in every 
aspect of their work. Their unwavering commitment to serving children and families shines through in 
the way they support those around them. Their passion and professionalism make a profound difference 
in countless lives. 

The Baby Fold in an important organization that provides vital service and support to children and 
families in the community. I commend its staff and volunteers for the good work they do and support 
them wholeheartedly as they work to make a difference in the lives of so many. 

Sincerely, 

David Dow 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

33 Sunset Road, Bloomington, Illinois 61701 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/ddow 
Main 888-583-3581 Email  david.dow@schooleymitchell.com 
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